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International SkillsLab Symposium (iSLS) 2018 Maribor 

 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
this year, the iSLS is going to be organised by the Faculty of Medicine, University of 
Maribor, Slovenia, between March 23rd and 24th 2018.  
 
The main topic will be about one of the most important issues in modern medicine: 
patient safety (symposium is subtitled: ˝Clinical Skills, Simulation and Patient Safety˝. 
We are very glad to present you the keynote speakers – both are established experts 
on the field of Patient Safety: professor Aidan Byrne from Swansea (UK) and 
associate professor Jan Larsson from Uppsala (SWE). 
 
Official language of the symposium will be English, but submission and presentation 
of scientific contributions is also possible in German. Submission of scientific 
contributions (short presentations and posters) will close on 2nd of March 2018. 
You are very welcome to submit your own workshops, we are also organising a set of 
our practical workshops from different clinical areas. 
 
You welcome to visit our website (http://ss.mf.um.si/isls2018/) and Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/isls2018/) which will be updated nearer the time of 
symposium.  
 
There you will get further information on how to get to Maribor, where to eat and 
where to stay. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the symposium, feel free to contact us.  
With kind regards from Maribor, 
 
Organising Committee of the iSLS 2018  
Faculty of Medicine 
University of Maribor 
Taborska 8 
2000 Maribor 
Slovenia 
 
 


